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I have been a resident of Sellwood-Moreland for over a decade and I want the design standards
recommended by SMILE added to DOZA so there is better building design in Sellwood-Moreland.
The look and feel of our main streets are unique and are part of the character that attracts residents
(current and future). These recommendations provide guidelines for ease of use and collaboration
for development in our neighborhood.
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